From: lucinda page

To: Trickey, Anne (ART)

Subject: work place bullying and harassment by Jeff Potter from Lucinda
Date: Monday, September 17, 2018 4:17:27 PM

Dear Anne,

| have heard from artists that Jeff Potter was removed from Seattle’s Pikes Place
market for copying. The director of the Pikes Place market, David Dickinson, is in the
process of retrieving disciplinary records. Mr Potter has also copied the work of
several artists in the Embarcadero Plaza market including Gary Freed who was the
original peace sign tee shirt guy and several other artists as well. This shows an
insidious pattern and practice Mr. Potter has used over many years.

Lucinda Page



